CUP: April 22, 2014
Annual Report to the Academic Senate
From:  The Committee on Undergraduate Programs
2013-2014
Final Report (04/22/14)
Members: Antony Aumann, Douglas Black, Richard Eathorne, Olga Hocking, Christopher Kirk, John Lawrence, Elizabeth Monske (chair), Lori Nelson, Lesley Putnam, Kim Rotundo, Deanna Trella (Fall Semester), Melissa Zeglen (ASNMU Representative)
The committee met 16 times (plus 2 without quorum) during the year, for approximately two hours each time; however, we met for 3 hours during 2 of those sessions.  Our meetings resulted in 5 reports (8, 11, 13, 20, and 98 pages) to the Academic Senate.  
The following is an overview of the proposals approved by CUP. 
· New Courses: 40 new courses were approved. 
· Course Revisions: CUP approved revisions to 66 courses. These included changes in course titles, course numbers, course prerequisites, number of credits for a course, and credit hour distribution.  
· Course Deletions: 48 course deletions were approved. 
· New Programs: 3 new majors and 4 new minors were approved and 2 certificates*
· Program Revisions: CUP approved revisions to 13 majors, 6 minors, 3 associate degree programs, and 1 certificates.  
· Program Deletions: 1 major and 3 Initial Certification Areas 
· Policy changes: 1 policy changes were approved by CUP.
· Notification of Suspended Programs: 1 major
· Other changes: 3 Changes in Program Language and Change in Naming (Computer Information Systems to Information Systems in Associates, Minor, and Major programs, as well as any other mention)

All proposals were subsequently approved by the Academic Senate and the Provost and VPAA. However, the Provost and VPAA rescinded approval for the Paralegal Certificate on April 15, 2014.  *NOTE: The Paralegal Certificate was originally approved on by Senate on February 18, 2014 and subsequently approved by the Provost and VPAA on February 20, 2014

Unfinished business that will be carried into the fall includes proposals from History.   

Respectfully submitted,
Elizabeth A. Monske, Chair
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